Kempley Charities Trustees

Annual Report to the Kempley Parish Council
The Elizabeth Pyndar’s Charity 
The Trustees met last December and made two individual Grants. 
The Trust is able to provide small grants to individuals or groups within the Parish for the advancement of education, the advancement of community development and                                                the relief of those in need by reason of youth, age, ill health, disability, financial hardship or other disability. Enquiries should be made to the Correspondent.
There are four Trustees being the Minister of the Church and 3 appointed by the Parish Council. 
The three Trustees appointed by the Parish Council are confirmed annually and currently are Glyn Bennett, John Harper and Margaret Watkins.  All are willing to be re-appointed for the next twelve months. 
However, I will shortly be moving out of the village and although not far, I am happy to continue to the end of this year (December 2023) to enable Parish Councillors to find and appoint a replacement.

John Harper
Trustee and Correspondent
5 May 2023
